
31/10/2019 

MRS Kylee Hooker 
432 - Pittwater Road ST 
North Manly NSW 2100 
kylee.hooker@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

Hi there

I've just been made aware of the application for a local market at the Curl Curl bowling club -
what a fantastic idea!!! This submission has my full support. Since the Frenchs Forest market 
has closed down and moved, I am at a loss for local fresh produce. I don't like the new Mona 
Vale site, it is not as accessible as the previous site. I think this is a really exciting opportunity 
for the area and the club, a use of the space on a quiet day for them. I would like to support 
this club in any opportunity for it to stay profitable. I think it was an extreme shame and waste 
that the North Manly bowling club closed. I think these centres need to be supported by the 
community, and the idea of a local produce market is ideal in all ways! I look forward to hearing 
how the submission goes! Kind regards, Kylee Hooker 

Sent: 31/10/2019 1:48:02 PM
Subject: Online Submission


